
BHARATIYA VIDYA BHAVAN’S PUBLIC SCHOOL 

BHEL TOWNSHIP,  R.C.PURAM : HYDERABAD 
 

       Circular  30th April 2020 
 

 Dear Parents, 
 

                    Keeping in view the hardship  caused by 

the lockdown due to Covid -19,  parents are 

requested to remit the tuition fees of their ward 

studying in the school for every month from June 

2020 onwards not later than 20th of the same month 

for credit to S.B A/C No.045510011000300 of Andhra 

Bank, Ramachandrapuram Branch, located at 

Jyothinagar, IFSC code No. ANDB0000455, 

mentioning clearly name of student, class, admission 

no and amount. As regards the monthly rate of tuition 

fees, you may please see the website. Parents who 

can afford may please continue to pay the full fees 

as usual. There is no increase in the fee structure for 

the academic year 2020-21. 
 

Yours sincerely 

M Nalini Reddy 

Principal 

BVB Public School 

BHEL Township 


